
CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/207/2022-2023                Date: 17th August, 2022.

Dear Members,

The Registration Division of Food Safety Bureau of the GACC has informed the

Mission that as per GACC regulations No. 248, enterprises are required to obtain

approval for the corresponding HS code before shipping their food products.

Since

Members are therefore requested to only ship their food product consignments on

the second working day after obtaining GACC's approval for registration for the

correct HS code. The correct HS code may be confirmed by them with the

importer to avoid issues with their consignments.

 

With Regards,

Ramesh Kolath

Deputy Chief Executive Officer

Indian Oilseeds & Produce Export Promotion Council (IOPEPC)

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan, Nariman Point,

Mumbai - 400021.
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